
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Substantial Amendment to the 2021 Action Plan  

for HOME Investment Partnership Program 
American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) 

 
The City of Eau Claire received a one-time grant in the amount of $1,140,076 as a part of the HOME Investment Partnership 
American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP).  The City is preparing a substantial amendment to the Consolidated Plan's 2021 Annual Plan 
for the funding. The City is publishing the following information in order to provide citizens of Eau Claire an opportunity to examine its 
content and submit comments on the proposed plan. 
 
Citizens are invited to submit written comments to the City of Eau Claire, Housing Division, City Hall, PO Box 1186, Eau Claire, 
Wisconsin 54702-1186 or call (715) 839-4943 by August 26, 2024, or attend a public hearing on Monday, August 12, 2024 at 6:00 
p.m.in the City Council Chamber of City Hall, 203 S Farwell St, Eau Claire, WI. 
 

HOME Investment Partnership Program American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) 
Proposed Use of Funds 

 
 

Organization / Program name 
 

Program Type 
Proposed 

Award 
Chippewa Valley Habitat for Humanity  
Grand Avenue Project Affordable Housing  $619,065 

Eau Claire Area Hmong Mutual Assistance Association 
Affordable Housing Program 

Affordable Housing $350,000 

 
City of Eau Claire Housing Division 
HOME ARP Administration 

Administration $171,011 

 

 
TOTAL HOME-ARP 
AWARDS: 

$1,140,076 

 
 


